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D.A.T.L  PSSC Committee Meeting,  April 8, 2015 

Attendees: 

Lisa Jardine   Christine Davis   April LeBlanc 

Jen Sheils   Andrea Hughes   Nicole Wanamaker 

Shawn Price   Sue Delong   Sarah Brannon 

Agenda and Minutes: 

Meeting opened 6:30pm 

Minutes 

1) SIP Update for April- Detailed review by Lisa Jardine. (attachment to be posted with minutes). 

 Staff Health and Safety meetings on 15th each month 

 Introduced concept of “Fun Friends” for Kindergarten Mental Health program 

i. Will schedule follow-up with Thelma Messer District Health Nurse for next 

PSSC Meeting May 13th. 

ii. Mrs. Davis will begin Autism Behavioral Interventions course (completes the 

end of this school year). 

iii. Discussed the school wide Inclusive Art Project and reviewed the book that set 

the theme for the project “Only One You” by Linda Kranz. (The Artist in 

Residence program is with Sue Hooper).  Focus will be to line this up with Art 

from the Heart scheduled June 4th to display each student’s contribution to the 

collective art project.  

iv. Discussed progress of ELF program working with Grade 2 students. 

v. Discussed Dept of Education Announcement and proposed 249 teaching 

positions to be affected. Translates to ~ 60 positions for ASD. 

vi. Discussed School Sustainability review. The recommendation is to be 

presented to the Minister of Education April 29th, expect 1 month after this 

recommendation for any announcements. This could impact DATL as Norton 

Elementary School is under review and students could be bused to Hampton. 

vii. Discussed Hampton Community Church Partners to build gazebo for outdoor 

learning space. Targeting June 4th for completion depending on weather. 

 

2)  Next Meeting is scheduled for Wed, May 13th, 6:30pm. 
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